EL CAMINO REAL ACADEMY

April 1, 2021

Dear ECRA Families,
There have been some changes to the ECRA parking lot. Due to these changes, here are some safety
precautions for drop off and pick up procedures:

DROP OFF:

e Students can only be dropped off on the inside lane closest to the building

e The outside lane will be for drive through only to keep children safe

o There will be a sign clearly identifying which lane is for drop off and which is for passing

o Families will need to enter through Clinton in order to get in the proper lane

e Thereis a fence in between parking spaces and the drop off/pick up/drive through lanes to
avoid drivers darting in and out which puts pedestrians at risk

e Pedestrians need to use crosswalks to get to the building

e Please keep the crosswalks clear in order to keep them accessible to pedestrians

e The speed limitis 5 mph and please stop for pedestrians

e Please watch staff for stop and slow signs and follow their directions

e Do not park and exit your vehicle

e Please stay off your cell phone to help keep everyone safe

e The parking spaces directly on the east side of the new fence are designated handicap spaces
and not to be used a drive through lane for safety purposes

PICK UP:
e K-1 students will be picked up on Clinton on the sidewalk next to the elementary playground
e Grades 2-12 will use the front of the building for student pick up
e Please follow all the same safety guidelines named above in the drop off section

Thank you,

ECRA Administration
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